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Steve Bertuccio
President

February 26, 2024

Angelo D' Ariano

2328 S. Congress Ave., Ste. 2C
West Palm Beach, F1 33406

Re: FPF Secretary/Treasurer Election

Dear Brother Angelo,

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that the Broward County Fire Fighters & Paramedics
IAFF Local 4321, by unanimous decision, is honored to endorse your candidacy for the Office of
FPF Secretary/Treasurer. We are confident that you possess the qualities and commitment to lead
our organization into the future. Your knowledge and ability to communicate in a clear and
professional manner is vitally important to our overall success. The experience you have attained
over the years, through your involvement with your home local, as well as all the other locals you
have helped on the way, has made you a perfect candidate. We look forward to working with you
and appreciate your commitment, transparency, professionalism and respect that you have shown
the members of the Florida Professional Firefighters.

Sincerely,

M

Steve Bertuccio
President

Local 4321
Sbertuccio@bcfire.com
954-268-3808

11 NW 36tk Avenue ¢ Lauderhill, FL 33311
(954) 587-3333 office ¢ www.bcfire.com +

“Working to improve the quality of life for our members through justice and fairness.”



